
What does a Bakery, Books, Bridges, Boulders and Bristol have in common? 
Yes, they do all start with a “B” but they are all things to be enjoyed on our 
next Bristol outing on Wednesday 19th March, 2025. Be there or Be square! 
 

Make your way to Dromkeen, which is located on the 
Melbourne side of Riddell’s Creek. Enjoy a delicious 
Devonshire Tea/Coffee or cake on arrival.  
 

Take a short tour of this National Trust home before 
browsing through the galleries, including the world-
famous Picture Book Art Collection and impressive 
militaria display.   
 

The cost for morning tea and tour is $20 per head. 
 

Heading north, we pass through Romsey and Lancefield to 
the volcanic plains which link the hamlets of Pyalong and 
Tooborac. 
 

The winding road takes us through this eerily beautiful 
area with granite boulders of all shapes and sizes strewn 
on the hills flanking the road.  
 

Drivers will need to keep their eyes on the road and not 
on the boulders as there are no safe spots to pull over. 

 
This 26-span, railway bridge was built in 1889 to service 
the Bendigo line. It was closed in 1968 and is now fenced 
off to preserve it.  
 

You couldn’t get a better back drop for your photo of your 
classic car than at the largely intact trestle bridge located 
just outside of Pyalong. 
 

We will stop here briefly before continuing on to our lunch 
stop at nearby Tooborac Hotel. Lunch is at your own cost. 
 

Our lunch venue is the oldest listed National Trust country 
Pub in Victoria. With ample parking and onsite Brewery 
and Bakery it is a popular destination for car clubs.   

 

Once the word gets out that you are going to this iconic 
pub you may well be flooded with requests to bring home 
one of their famous pies directly from the bakery. So, 
bring along your esky as well as your good cheer for a 
traditional pub lunch with your fellow Bristol Enthusiasts. 
 

 
We hope you are able to join us on this mid-week run.  

You will receive full details after you have confirmed your attendance. 
 Please RSVP to lyn@sunnysidevilla.com.au or to Matt on 0422627629 

 by Friday 14th March so that we can count you in. 


